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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview  

A project is underway to upgrade Bletchington Public School to provide students with the latest 
educational facilities and support the local community.  

The upgrade includes a new two-storey learning hub with 10 new modern flexible classrooms, a hall 
upgrade, a new Information and Communication Technology (ICT) special programs unit, refurbishment 
of existing learning spaces including facilities for specialist support classes and multipurpose areas, 
replacement of the covered outdoor learning area (COLA) and upgraded connecting walkways. 

Progress summary  

The school started using their refurbished Kindergarten classrooms in Building 1, the upgraded hall, and 
COLA from Day 1 Term 4 2023. In Term 4, work has continued to refurbish the existing classrooms in 
buildings 7 and 8.  

Summer holiday works 

Construction will continue at Bletchington Public School over the school holidays to finish all remaining 
works for the school upgrade, including refurbishing classrooms and upgrading connecting walkways.  

The remaining temporary demountable buildings will also be removed.  

Holiday working hours  

Work will take place within the approved construction hours of 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday. No work 
will take place on weekends or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

Some deliveries to the site may need to take place outside of normal work hours because of the size of 
the trucks required. This is to minimise the impact on road users and the general public. 

The School Infrastructure NSW office will be closed from 5 pm Friday 22 December 2023 to 9 am 
Monday 8 January 2024, inclusive.  You can continue to contact us during this time, and we will get back 
to you after we return. If there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed on the 
construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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Site plan  
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